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My name is Myong O and I have lived in the Brooklyn neighborhood in SE Portland 

for over 20 years. I recently learned that NW Natural has been adding hydrogen to 

our gas line and I am extremely concerned about this for many reasons. 

Transparency is first and foremost in building trust with customers and they have not 

done that. I'm asking that NW Natural and all public utilities be required to obtain 

authorization from the PUC and notify their customers of the health and safety risks 

involved in hydrogen blending.  

Thank you, 

Myong O 


